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Alexandria Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
February 4, 2020

Members Present: George Tuthill, Chet Caron and Robert Piehler

The meeting came to order at 6:00 p.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
The minutes for January 21, 2020 were approved

Iltems Reviewed & Signed

2020 Initial Boundary Validation Program US Census
Notice of Intent to Cut; Williams Map 418 Lot 218.1
Notice of Intent to Cut: Williams Map 418 Lot 140
Application for Veterans Tax Credit: Map 413 Lot 36
Timber Tax: Map 409 Lot 20 & 21.3

<+ Business

Mr. Tuthill thanked those that attended the Deliberative Session on February 1, 2020.

The Selectmen reviewed a letter from Dilys Morris requesting to be appointed to Conservation
Commission. The Selectmen said that the Conservation Commission will be providing a list of individuals
that recommend for appointment to the Conservation Commission.

The Selectmen reviewed a letter from Jacob Goodrum (490 Washburn Road) regarding his concerns
about water run off on his property; this is an ongoing concern and legal counsel will be consulted.

There was discussion regarding finding out what steps can be taken to put town-owned land, such as
Barrett Park and piece on Bog Road, into some sort of protection from any future sale or development.
Mr. Caron said that he spoke with Boake Morrison regarding the current transfer station land lease. Mr.
Caron mentioned that Mr. Morrison would be interested in selling the piece of land the transfer station is
currently on and does not have any plans on not renewing our current lease agreement. There was some
discussion on moving the transfer station in the future and estimated cleaning costs for that site. Ken Hall
said that there is trash that has accumulated over the embankment at the back side of the transfer
station. There was a suggestion to look into having inmates assist with the clean up.

Mr. Piehler said that Jim Grant has volunteered to look at the road layouts for the town to review them.
There was discussion on adopting layouts of some of the roads that Colin Brown had previously
surveyed.

Nancy Whitman informed the Selectmen that Deb Glidden has been added as a new member of the
Town Hall Preservation Committee.

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Jennifer Dostie, Administrative Assistant



